
Construction 
From the 4th September to the 8th September 2017 the ladies of the 
Crooked Spire Flower Guild, along with friends and families, will 
commence the building and construction of their Well Dressing. This will 
take place in the porch of the church. 

Blessing 
Following the 9.30 Mass on Saturday the 9th September the Well 
Dressing will be blessed by the Reverend Patrick Coleman and will 
remain on show for one week, please come along we are sure you will 
enjoy the visit. 

Donations 
All donations made to the well dressing will go towards the day to day up 
keep of the Crooked Spire. 


